



High School Counselors' Association of WNY Friday February 18th

8:30am

Coffee/Breakfast

8:45am

HSCA Updates

9:00am

Admissions Updates

Kayla Maggiore, Senior Admission Counselor

9:15am

Army ROTC

Rebecca Sparacino, Recruiting Operations & Enrollment Officer

9:30am

Sports Management

Dr. Shawn O'Rourke, Director of Sport Management

10:00am

Using Mindfulness to Manage Stress and Prevent Burnout

Danielle Vallas and Gabriella Pelosi

11:00am

Pre-Medical Programs

Dr. Allyson Backstrom, Director & Chair of HSARC Committee

11:30am

Conclusion

Subject: Updated HS Counselors' Association of WNY Email

Date: Monday, February 7, 2022 at 4:16:33 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: Maggiore, Kayla E <maggiork@canisius.edu>

To: Veronica, Mark < veronica@canisiushigh.org >

Attachments: Campus Map.pdf, ADMISSIONS VISITOR PARKING PERMIT.pdf, High School Counselors'

Association of WNY.pdf

Good Afternoon Mark,

It was great to chat with you today. I am including final updates for the HS Counselors' Association of WNY meeting this month. We are very excited to welcome your group to campus. Attached is the updated schedule for the morning. Please let me know if you see any more adjustments.

Next, I have included a copy of our Canisius College map. Your meeting will be held in Regis. Regis is located on the second floor of the Student Center. The Student Center is labeled "I" on the map attached. It can be accessed from the Quad or Hughes Avenue.

Participants will need to Park in Lyons Hall Lots. If you are using a GPS to find our building, navigate to 2048 Main Street, Buffalo, NY 14208. This address will bring you to Lyons Hall (labeled "K" on the attached map), where the Office of Undergraduate Admissions is located. You may park in front of Lyons Hall where we have reserved visitor spots in the front of the building. If you cannot find a reserved spot, park in any empty spot around the building. Be sure to use the "Admissions Visitor Parking Permit" attached.

We are in the process of deconstructing the parking garage to be more functional for our campus community. During this transitional time, parking is a bit more limited. However, Friday is also the lightest parking day. Please encourage participants to arrive early to give them time to find parking and walk over to the Student Center.

Lastly, Canisius is currently enforcing the state mask mandate. Masks must be worn indoors when not actively eating or drinking.

To RSVP, please email Kayla Maggiore by 2/16 at maggiork@canisius.edu.

I look forward to welcoming your group in a couple of weeks. My cell phone number is below if you want to share with the group. I am happy to be available the morning of if anyone needs assistance of any kind.

All the best, Kayla

Kayla Maggiore '17, MBA '19
Senior Admissions Counselor
Canisius College- Undergraduate Admissions

O: 716.888.2208 C: 716.870.7396

maggiork@canisius.edu

ADMISSIONS VISITOR PARKING PERMIT

Permit valid for one day | Display on driver's side of dashboard | Alteration automatically voids permit

Valid: Friday, February 18, 2022

For: Visitor Parking

Lot: Lyons Hall Lot 1 (7 on the campus map) or Lyons Hall Lot 4 (25 on the map)



Issued by: Director of Admissions

